
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24th December 2018 
 

 
To our stakeholders:  
 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact 
is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) 
that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global 
Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN 
Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  
 
 
We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to limited time, 
as we have lost of reports and filling returns to make at the end of year.  
 
 
We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that 
describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the 
UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global 
Compact website by [enter date here, max. 90 days from COP deadline] at the 
latest.  
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
Stephen David Omoding 
Managing Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“We build value” 

Head Office: Plot 1316 Portbell Road, Kitintale, P.O. Box 37522, Kampala, Uganda, Tel; +256 772 384340, +256 751 384340, 

(New Tel No.) +256 713 384340, Email: omostevconstruction@gmail.com, Website: www.omostev.com 

 Civil & Building, Electrical, Mechanical and Geotechnical Engineering Contractors 

OMOSTEV CONSTRUCTION
LIMITED


